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DCPSC Approves Modified Pepco Plug-In Vehicle Green Rider Tariff Rate 
 
(Washington, D.C.) The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia 
(Commission) has approved a reduced tariff rate for the Pepco’s Plug-In Vehicle Green 
Rider (PIV-Green Rider).  Pepco’s filing reduced the rider tariff rate from $0.02949 to 
$0.02402. This rider is an optional component of Pepco's Time-of-Use Rate (R-PIV) that 
was created to assist customers with their energy costs by saving money on electric bills 
by charging electric vehicles (EVs) during off-peak hours when electricity prices are lower.  
 
The PIV-Green Rider rate  provides 100% renewable energy if the customer opts into 
Schedule R-PIV.  This rider will be updated annually around February 1 and August 1 based 
on up-to-date market prices and the District of Columbia Renewable Portfolio Standards.  
 
Interested District Pepco customers can apply for the Whole House Time-of-Use Rate, 
part of the utility’s EVsmart program.  
 
To learn about the Commission’s clean energy efforts, visit dcpsc.org/cleanenergy 
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